
 

Northwest Wisconsin Career Prep Consortium 

Agenda 
January 4, 2016 

9 a.m. to 10 a.m. 

ITV Meeting 
 

◤ Participants: Jerry Walters, Jim Lee, Jim Erickson, Stephanie Erdmann, Cindy King, 
Brenda Kretzschmar, Barb Landstrom, John Will, Jen Siem 

◤ Career Prep Updates 
 John Will gave details on a transition plan and share that the job description has 

been updated. The position will likely be posted by mid-January, to be filled by July 
1. 

 Cindy gave an update regarding interim coverage. 
 Andrea Schullo will be working with ACPs (Academic and Career Planning), the 

Career Prep Grant (consortium meetings, dual credit activities, state meetings, 
career pathways Web site, Educator Externships, Counselor externships, etc.). 
Christy Roshell will be working with FTF (Facilitating the Future, youth council 
meetings, and a number of academy activities). Cindy King will be working with 
grant expenditures, spend down, the grant update report, and the High School 
Relations Committee. Eric Lockwood and Brenda Kretzschmar will be working 
with the Manufacturing Countywide Meetings. 

◤ Review of Grant Activities/Budget 
 Diva Tech was held early December. There were 42 student participants. John gave 

the welcome, students experienced trade and technical programs through hands-on 
activities, and concluded the day by touring Bretting Manufacturing. 

 Brenda Kretzschmar gave an overview of the ACP training held at CESA 11 in 
December. She said that schools are trying to be proactive related to getting ACP 



plans in place. The training was well attended. The pilot schools presented to the 
new schools. The plan is to have a second training in April at CESA 11, followed up 
by training at FTF this summer. It has been decided to replace the Spring Counselor 
Workshop this spring with ACP training. The plan is to resume the Spring Counselor 
Workshop in spring 2017. 

 The FTF brochure is in process and will feature many excellent offerings this 
summer. 

 Barb Landstrom reviewed the 2015-2016 Career Prep Budget that was distributed 
prior to the meeting. 

 Jim Lee made motion to approve and Brenda Kretzschmar seconded the motion. All 
in attendance were in favor and none apposed. 

 The next meeting is currently scheduled for Wednesday, April 27. Conflicts were 
identified so the date may change. Jen Siem will check calendars and will be in 
touch soon regarding the April date. 


